
 
 
Ladies’ Club Choir  
 
A�er a busy ten session term which started in January, the Ladies’ Club Choir enjoyed 
entertaining family and Club Members with a medley of popular songs, old and new, at the 
second sell-out Choir and Curry evening on 21st March. 
 
As part of the evening’s entertainment, inspira�onal Choir Director, Member and 
professional musician Anna Boucher and Member Amanda Barron extolled the virtues of 
Bri�sh Airways in a musical ‘tribute’, before Anna shared the sad but hilarious tale of ‘Joyce 
the Librarian’. 
 
The Choir will now take a summer break and the next term 
will start on Friday 13th September. There will be 10 
sessions, ending on Saturday 31st November with an early 
evening performance. There will be no sessions on 24th and 
31st October. 
 
Rehearsals take place on Fridays at 9.30 am for one hour in 
the Clubhouse. Music is provided (though it is not necessary to be able to read music) and 
recordings for those who would find them helpful. 
 
The cost for the term will be £50 which must be booked and paid in advance. Booking for 
next term will open in July at Recep�on, with the team on 020 8480 4200 or online. 
 
Please come and join us! The Choir welcomes all lady Members (and some non-member 
friends) who enjoy singing with a friendly group, and it’s possible to take a taster session 
before joining. 
 
If you would like to know more, please register your interest at Recep�on and we will 
contact you. 
 

 


